Zimbra : o pzdirector@ridgefieldct.org

application A-22-5

“CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution
~when opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Sir:

Based oh short notice and the timing, | respectfully request that the Town of
Ridgefield reschedule the P & Z vote for 27 December 2022. Additionally, this
meeting is too important to be strictly remote; it should be in person so everyone can

voice their opinion.

“Very truly yours

Christopher A. Kohart
18 Gilbert Street
Ridgefield, CT 06877
+1203.300.73%4
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